
On Sunday, December 3rd the Chapter hosted a Chili-
Dog dinner for the BAA members. This was in 
appreciation for the support of Brighton Sportplane 
Association. We had a nice turnout, and everyone had  
good time.

Larry McKillop was the winner of the Ugly Sweater 
contest. The door prize was a choice of a door, literally, 
a door. Or paid membership dues for the Chapter for 
one year. Larry chose the membership dues. Good 
choice Larry! 

In additions to Larry joining, Gene Wedekemper also 
joined. Please welcome both! 

 Many of our local 384 Chapter Members are working on their own aircraft.  We try to spend a little time at each meeting for 
the members to update the crowd on their recent progress on their aircraft.  Currently, the Newsletter Editor is aware of the 
following projects: A Wag Aero Wagabond, An RV 12 project, a Zenith Cruiser, a Hatz CB-1 biplane and a Pre-war Taylorcraft 
restoration.   If you are working on a project and would like to update the crowd, please drop by the meeting this Wednesday.

Chapter Member Projects

YOUR EAA CHAPTER OFFICERS
 At the November Officer Election, the following 
Officers were elected to a one year term:
President - David Yegge
Vice President - Jon Harris
Secretary - Greg Pawczuk
Treasurer - Ron Stonewall
Trustee at Large - Clint Ray
Trustee at Large - David Hubbard
Congratulations to the new Chapter 384 Officers and 
good luck during the next year.
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UPCOMING EVENTS
QThe next meeting of your EAA Chapter is this
     Wednesday, October 11, 2023 at 7:00pm.
     We have Officer Nominations this month and
     the meeting will be at the BAA House/terminal 
     building.  
QThe November 2023 meeting is scheduled for 
      Wednesday, November 8, 2023 at 7:00pm.
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AROUND THE 
AIRPORT 45G

 Don't forget that every Saturday there is a breakfast at 
the house at 9:00am.  Come and enjoy the hangar flying 
and aviation comradery.  

Chili Dog Dinner




